

BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning 1st of June 2025  
Priest on duty Sunday:    Fr. Pat Crean-Lynch  087 - 2200114

SUNDAY,  June 1st Today’s Mass is being offered for:
· Denzie & Maud Collins, Ballydonoghue whose anniversaries occur at this time

· Jane Bunyan, Coolkeragh whose anniversary occurs at this time
SUNDAY, June 8th Mass at 11.00 a.m. will be offered for:

· Eileen Moriarty, Lyre whose 2nd anniversary occurs at this time and deceased members of the 
Moriarty family.

· Danny Curtin, Lehanes whose anniversary occurs at this time

· Mary Brady (nee Curtin), Dublin and late of Lehanes

· Sean Mulvihill, Doonferris whose anniversary occurs at this time

SUNDAY COLLECTION:   Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €605.00.  We thank you for your generosity and we thank those who took up the collection.

DIOCESAN COLLECTION:  There is a Diocesan Collection next weekend for Peters Pence.

TRÓCAIRE:  The amount collected for this year’s Trócaire Lenten Campaign was €490.00.

GRAVEYARD MASSES:  

· Mass at St. Johns Cemetery Ballybunion will take place on Friday, June 13th @ 7 p.m.

· Mass at Lisselton Cemetery  will take place on Monday June 23rd @ 7.30 p.m. 

· Mass at Gale Cemetery will take place on Thursday June 26th @ 7.30 p.m.

LISSELTON CROSS ENHANCEMENT:
An initiative is underway to make Lisselton Cross more attractive. If you have any ideas and/or would like to volunteer for a couple of hours a week, please hand in your name and contact details to Lisselton Post Office for the attention of 'Tidy-up  Lisselton'.
PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES:  
West Kerry Pilgrimage to Lourdes: September 14th – 19th. The Parishes of Dingle, Baile an Fheirtéaraigh, Annascaul and Castlegregory are organising a Pilgrimage to Lourdes.  Spiritual director Fr Michael Moynihan PP, Dingle. Cost €969. 
Some seats still available, contact Cathy or Eibhlín on 066-9151208 or email dingle@dioceseofkerry.ie

PARISH OFFICE:    The Parish Office at the Presbytery is open Friday 09.15 -13.15   Phone 087 – 6538782.



